
 SUPPORT HB 1288- Public Safety - Handgun Permit Application Fee - Waiver for Disabled Residents 

 
 
To representatives of the Maryland General Assembly, 
 
 
  My request for waiving application fees to benefit the handicapped community who qualify to apply, is 
predicated on the national averages of this demographic of people whom are at a much higher 
likelihood of being assaulted, than one without debilitating physical issues. Secondly, due to the inability 
of being able to afford such fees because of income brought on by their disabilities, I would ask for at 
least “some “relief on the financial costs of being able to give the disabled person, a fighting chance to 
protect their selves in a situation that they may not be able to talk their selves out of, and certainly can’t 
flee from.  
 
 This is all that I am asking. Please support HB 1288 
 
 
Thank you, 
Brian Gibson  
Fallston, MD  
 

 

 


